
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beverly Hills High School Halloween Dress Guidelines  
 
Halloween does happen to fall on a school day this year and some students may choose to come in costume on Monday, October 
31, 2016. Students who choose to dress up are expected to adhere to the following guidelines:  
 
1. Costume selection should not discriminate against any group regardless of race, religion, gender, sexual orientation, special 
needs, or grade in school.  
2. Costumes should be positive and avoid anything that reflects violence, violent acts, drugs, or alcohol. The selection should be 
respectful of the fact that you are in school.  
3. Weapons, facsimile weapons of any type are not allowed on school grounds for any reason on this day or any other.  
4. Props, including but not limited to umbrellas, sticks, bats, horns, etc., are not acceptable.  
5. Any costume must allow a student to sit in their seat at their regular school desk and fully participate in the teacher's classroom 
instruction/activities.  
6. Full-face masks, covers, hoods, or head coverings are not permitted. Any costume that disguises or attempts to disguise identity is 
not allowed.  
 
Students who are deemed to be in violation of these established guidelines will have a conversation with the building 
administration. The costume will be adjusted accordingly and parents will be contacted. Students who are unable to or refuse to 
comply will be sent home and recorded as ‘Unexcused’ for the remainder of the school day.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in maintaining an orderly and safe learning environment. 
 

FRIDAY, October 28, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space 1 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the 
REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind 
another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email House B: 
1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to IDENTIFY 
the car in your spot (make, model, color) and 
the BHHS parking pass number (if it has 
one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any 

of the above rules! 
 

 

SCHEDULE FOR NEXT WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 

 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 
SPANISH CLUB: “Dia de los Muertos" celebration this Tuesday, November 1st during lunch!! Come to Sr. Peixoto's cottage, 
V23. Practice Spanish while you learn about "Day of the Dead" customs and activities. Millions of people from Mexico and parts of 
Central and South America observe this popular holiday.  
 
Students at all levels welcome! Faculty sponsors: Sr. Lopez & Sr. Peixoto. For more info. Contact club organizers Sofia & Kimia 
at bhclubespanol@gmail.com 
 
Softball Tryouts will take place on Tuesday, November 1 and Thursday, November 3 from 3:00-4:00 pm on the BHHS Softball 
Field. Contact Coach Vonzie Paysinger for any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUPPORT NORMAN FOOTBALL!! Our next home game is Friday, October 28, 2016. Homecoming was a huge success for the 
concession stand, but our snacks and beverage supply are much depleted. Please donate for our next two games (Friday, October 
28, 2016 and Friday, November 4, 2016). See what's needed and sign up to volunteer at the concession stand at 
http://signup.com/go/jFSTbB(this is a new website). 
 
We also want to extend HUMUNGOUS THANKS to all our previous volunteers and donors. You are our success. Thank you for your 
support and generosity! 
 
Spirit week Monday, Oct 24, 2016 – Friday, Oct 28, 2016 in honor of Breast Cancer Awareness Month  
Friday, October 28 – Norman Spirit Day (with Pink accessories) 
 
Sorry to inform everyone but we are SOLD OUT of student parking permits. Thank you to those who quickly purchased their 
parking permit earlier in the year.  
 
The BHHS Robotics Team is holding its annual sock drive. We will be collecting new socks from Monday, October 17 - Monday, 
October 31. All proceeds will go to the Salvation Army. Boxes will be located at every house! Please stop by and drop off a pair of 
new socks. All donations will be greatly appreciated! 
 
BHHS will be offering American Sign Language for second semester! We have an exciting new opportunity for students! During 
second semester, West LA college will be teaching a college level course for our students on our campus. The course will be 
American Sign Language I and will be offered after school (approximately 3:15-5:15) 2 days per week. This is an amazing 
opportunity for our students to earn BOTH college and high school credit for a course. The course will be taught by a West LA 
College professor on the BHHS campus and students can earn students 10 high school credits in addition to 3 college credits upon 
successful completion. This class can be used to satisfy a year of the high school Foreign Language requirement. 
Any interested students should contact their counselors as soon as possible. Enrollment is limited. 
 
Distinguished Speaker's Series New Season. 
If you are interested in hearing any of the following people speak in Beverly Hills High School please contact Ms. Garratt in Room 
V-21. Each event takes place on a Sunday in Beverly Hills. The cost of admission is FREE for our students.   
Diana Nyad Tuesday, November 8, 2016 
Steve Martin Sunday, January 8, 2017 
Ayaan Hirsi Ali, Sunday, February 19, 2017 
Vin Scully, Sunday, March 19, 2017 
Captain Scott Kelly, Sunday, May 7, 2017 
 
Peer Tutoring: Peer Tutoring has started! Need help with homework? Have questions about what you are learning in class? 
Come to Peer Tutoring on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during lunch in the College and Career Center (Room 290). Our amazing 
group of tutors are very talented students, dedicated to guiding and assisting those who want help with any academic subject. It is a 
drop in program, so no prior arrangement is needed. Just come when you need to! Please note that students are taken on a first 
come, first serve basis and getting tutored on a particular subject will depend on which tutors are in attendance on any given day. 
Contact Yunchao Zhang at zhyunchao@gmail.com or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with any questions or concerns. 
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from 
your teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 

mailto:bhclubespanol@gmail.com
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Families are encouraged to purchase your students ASB card for $65.00. Our ASB funds all student clubs, extra-curricular 
activities, and athletics. Students also receive discounts on various school wide activities throughout the year. Make checks 
payable to BHHS and pay directly in the student store. 
 
 
 

      

 
After-School Library Tutoring 

 
 

All Tutoring Held in Library from 3 - 4 pm 

 

      

 
Teacher Day Date Subject 

 

 
Goolsby Tuesday 1-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Wednesday 2-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Tuesday 8-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Wednesday 9-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Monday 14-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Keiley Tuesday 15-Nov English 

 

 
Goolsby Wednesday 16-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Monday 21-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Tuesday 22-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Monday 28-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

 
Goolsby Wednesday 30-Nov Alg - Geo - Alg2 

 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALL STUDENTS: “What is FAITH to you?” the Christian Club invites all Beverly students and to join us on this discussion on Oct 
18th during lunch in the band room 170. Come and listen to what faith means to the Christian student representatives, or share 
your story. Complementary food will be provided. Please contact Tianai Xiong at tianaiirisxiong@gmail.com for further 
questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join us for the Annual Breakfasts for Junior Parents Listen to our panel of speakers, covering topics related to your students and 
answering your questions while you enjoy a lovely breakfast. Junior Parents Breakfast Wednesday, Oct 26, 2016 9:30-
11:30a.m. Porta Via Restaurant 424 N Canon Dr. Beverly Hills Tickets available for $20.00 at the Eventbrite link : For Junior 
Parents http://tinyurl.com/z969jpl Questions? please email Jeni at: jeniya@yahoo.com 
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BHHS Parents: Beverly Hills High School PTSA Thanksgiving Staff Luncheon 2016. The annual Thanksgiving staff Luncheon is 
coming soon on Thursday, November 17, 2016! It takes a village and we need your culinary skills! Please click on the link below 
and sign up to be a part of this exciting holiday event. http://signup.com/go/fo6H1N 
The teachers and staff really appreciate the effort put into making this day special for them! 
Make sure you include all steps including name, email and phone number in order to complete the sign up correctly.  
If you have any questions please contact Mallory Lee malgreg@sbcglobal.net or Laura Margo themargos@roadrunner.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
College Visits: We encourage you to attend college visits to BHHS, but 1) you must sign up on Naviance, and 2) you MUST have your 
teacher's PRIOR permission. Pick up a gold college conference form from any of the houses or the College Center, get your teacher's 
approval, and bring the college conference form with you to the college meeting. Your attendance will be verified. Please sign up in 
Naviance. 
 

College Representative Location Date 

University of Denver 
Stephanie 
Tengelsen 

College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 28, 2016  8:00 AM 

University of Missouri Columbia Veronica Leyva College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 28, 2016 10:10 AM 

Drexel University Brittney Snider College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 28, 2016 11:15 AM 

Ursinus College Sarah Kolosky College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 28, 2016 12:15 PM 

Arizona State University David Mills College Center (Room 290) Tuesday, November 1, 2016 11:15 AM  

University of Kansas Annie Mills College Center (Room 290) Tuesday, November 1, 2016 2:00 PM 

Warren Wilson College Brian Liechti College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, November 2, 2016 8:00 AM 

Hofstra University Jane LaRocco College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, November 2, 2016 10:10 AM 

Occidental College Charlie Leizear College Center (Room 290) Thursday, November 3, 2016 9:00 AM 

Gnomon- School of Visual Effects, 
Games & Animation 

Rey Cuevas College Center (Room 290) Thursday, November 3, 2016 11:15 AM 

Fashion Institute of Design and 
Merchandising, Los Angeles 

Ally Rodriguez College Center (Room 290) Thursday, November 3, 2016 11:15 AM 

Macalester College Lorne Robinson College Center (Room 290) Friday, November 4, 2016 10:10 AM 

University of California, Los Angeles Scott Wilson College Center (Room 290) Monday, November 7, 2016 9:00 AM 

Landmark College Sydney Ruff College Center (Room 290) Tuesday, November 8, 2016 8:00 AM 

Maryland Institute College of Art Tommy Doyle Room 251 (Mr. Federman) Monday, November 14, 2016 11:15 AM 

 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any 
questions regarding this program. And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 

· Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
· Thursday, December 1, 2016 
· Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
· Thursday, February 9, 2017 
· Thursday, March 9, 2017 
· Thursday, April 6, 2017 
· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 
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“The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vet 
nor endorse the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or 
matter that results from any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 

 
Part-Time Position for Seniors: Diane Krön Chocolatier, a local luxury chocolate business, is looking to hire a 12th grader for 
general office work. The applicant should be well-groomed, meticulous (e.g., gift wrapping to perfection), have excellent 
penmanship, and be very responsible. Interested students should email a note and resume to Diane Kron at 
dianekron@kchocolatier.com noting “BHHS Student Candidate” in the subject line. Hours/wages are flexible.  
 
Part-time Position: A local insurance company has an opening for a responsible student to do general office work (scanning, 
organizing digital files, mail, order supplies). The position’s hours are flexible, a few days per week afterschool for a total of 4-6 
hours per week. The compensation would be $11 per hour). Interested students should email their resumes to Cindy Dubin at 
cdubin@bhusd.org, including their GPA (3.0 gpa minimum), noting “BHHS Student Candidate for Insurance Company” in the 
subject line. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Senior Writers: There will be two informational meetings about this year’s Charlie Award for creative writing. The 
deadline for all creative writing portfolios this year is Monday, October 31, 2016; portfolios must be submitted electronically to 
turnitin.com. Come to one of the two listed meetings for more information about submission procedures and requirements. 
 
Order Your BHHS Diploma SENIORS & PARENTS/GUARDIANS OF SENIORS Now Is the Time to Order YOUR DIPLOMA! 
Due date: December 16, 2016 
 
Please use the following link: tinyurl.com/diplomarequest2016-2017 
Complete and return this form in order for your diploma to be printed. 
(It only takes 1 minute!) 
Print your name EXACTLY as you would like it to appear on your diploma. 
*Since a diploma is a legal document, your full legal name should appear on it. It’s a good idea to write it as it appears on your birth 
certificate. 
 
Do not use initials or nicknames. 
Be sure to check your response carefully as your diploma will be printed based on the information you provide on this form. 
Any Questions or Need Assistance: 
Email Mrs. Edelstein at ledelstein@bhusd.org 
Guidance Technician Or stop by House A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://tinyurl.com/hdqm8qr 
 
Complimentary custom mouth guards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
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Boys lacrosse is looking for new players. No experience is required. Come to an informational meeting during lunch 
Tuesday, November 1, 2016 in Coach Kobe’s classroom (s304). Food will be provided. Come learn about America’s fastest 
growing sport and the fastest game on two feet. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SPRING SPORTS TRYOUTS SCHEDULE  
Sport  Coach  Date  Time  Location  
Baseball  Riesenberg  Wednesday, November 16 &  

Tuesday, November 29  
3:00-4:30 PM  BHHS Baseball Field  

Boy's Golf  Djafar  Tuesday, November 22  3:00 PM  Rancho Park Golf Course  
Boy's Lacrosse  Kobe  Tuesday, November 15 &  

Wednesday, November 16  
3:30-5:00 PM  Football Field  

Girl's Lacrosse  Kolko  Tuesday, November 8  3:00-4:00 PM  Football Field  
Swimming  Graham  Tuesday, November 8 & Wednesday, November16  3:00 PM  Swim Gym  
Softball  Paysinger  Thursday, December 1 & Saturday, December 3  3:00-4:00 PM  Softball Field  
Boy's Tennis  Margolin  Monday, December 5 & Tuesday, December 6  3:00-4:00 PM  Tennis Courts  
Track and Field  Washington  Wednesday, November 30, Thursday, December 1 

& Friday, December 2 
3:00-4:00 PM  BHHS Track  


